
 

  

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for the help of the Glory Stack Memorial 

Scholarship. Your generous support has relieved a significant financial burden and has 

allowed me to focus on my studies and pursue my academic goals without additional 

stress. Your support means the world to me and has allowed me to pursue my dreams in 

the medical field. I am truly honored to have the chance to attend my dream university, 

the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. I am filled with joy and relief knowing 

that I have your support.  This scholarship is not just financial aid, but a stepping stone 

towards fulfilling the dreams I had as a kid. Your encouragement and support have 

brought me closer to realizing those dreams, and for that, I am sincerely grateful. Thank 

you for believing in me and helping me take the first steps towards my future. I am 

profoundly grateful for your support, and I am determined to make the most of this 

opportunity. Your generosity inspires me to work hard and strive for success, and I hope 

to one day pay it forward by helping other students achieve their educational 

aspirations. 

Thank you once again for your support-Jennifer Robles Hernandez 

 

 


